To all NGAA West members—we need your help
 
As we approach our September Luncheon, we are still in need of a few good people, NGAA West members who care about our organization. Three positions need to be filled:  President, Executive Vice President and Member at Large.
 
The reason elections are held each year is to get fresh ideas and to spread enthusiasm for NGAA West. This keeps our organization from getting stagnant. By making these officer changes in the past, our luncheons and activities have been well conceived and well attended. I have been a member for 15 years and an officer for since September of 2015 and I have seen these changes. It would be a shame to lose them now.
 
Thanks to Joanne Moran for handling our table prizes and entertainment; however, Joanne is not our Executive Vice President. That position has been vacant for all of 2018. Without a full slate of officers, a lot of things we have enjoyed may go away. So please consider filling one of the open position.  
 
Upon request, I will be glad to go over the job descriptions with you.
 
Respectfully,
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(314) 892-3841

